
Cool Progress! 
It has been exciting to see some of the changes 

that have taken place on campus this summer, 

largely as a result of A Cool Million Capital 

Campaign. 

Because of the immediate outpouring of gifts 

(approximatelyh $230,000) and additional 

plans for gifts ($400,000), we were able to do 

the following this summer! 

 

Playground 

Parking Lot 

You can see in this beautiful drone shot of 

our campus that the playground behind the 

school was repaved this summer.  

 

Playground Improvements 

We are also adding another bay of swings on our 

playground! 

 

 

Centennial Gym Windows 

The replacement of these windows in the 

Centennial Gym completes a multi-year 

project to replace all the windows in the 1958 

Youth Center portion of our school. The 

primary motivation was to improve energy 

efficiency, but we love the improved look as 

well! 



  

Window Decals and Painting 

What are we celebrating with the 50th 

Anniversary of our school? Fifty years of having 

Jesus at the center of everything we do. This 

window decal in our school will remind our 

children of this truth all year long. 

Children will also see new color in our 

hallways and our sport logo on the doors as 

they go out to the bus. Go Eagles!  

Our thanks to all those who gave so many 

hours of their time this summer to paint the 

hallways! 

 

Almost Cool! 

The HVAC work has just begun. Four 

classrooms and the Centennial Gym will have 

new furnaces and air conditioning installed this 

fall. The remainder of the HVAC work will be 

completed next summer.  
 

Plus Security! 

In addition to these Cool Million improvements, our school has received a State of Wisconsin 

grant of over $16,000 for security cameras and other security improvements to our school.  
 

What’s Left? 

Next summer we would like to complete not only the HVAC work, but also the remodeling of 

the Centennial Gym with new shingles, new ceiling treatment, and improve the electrical, sound 

and lighting systems for our school productions and our weekly Kids Club activities.  

We will be developing these plans this fall. Completion depends on the continued contributions 

to A Cool Million. We will need to receive nearly $750,000 in gifts and plans for giving by 

February, 2019 to approve work to be done the summer of 2019.  

Please consider a one-time or on-going gift to A Cool Million. You can give online at 

www.stpaulmuskego.org/give or clearly mark your offering A Cool Million. 

Thanks a million!  

http://www.stpaulmuskego.org/give

